vondahadaller@yahoo.com reported via email

Wed, 26 Oct 2022

To:"pdc@pdc.wa.gov" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> +2 more

External Email

Hello Jennifer Hansen,

We would like to sincerely apologize for our error in not realizing how much gets spent when running for public office. This is our first experience doing this and were unaware of how involved it is in relation to the cost expenditures that were incurred. Mike was quite sure that the \$5000.00 would be more than sufficient in the beginning.

We have now gotten the help from the Treasure of Lewis County Republican Committee to correct the reporting. We will be meeting with her tomorrow October 27th to bring Mr. Hadaller up to date on all reporting from the contributions and the expenditures if you will allow it thru the ORCA system.

Again, we are very sorry for this oversite. It was not intentional at all. We have gathered all receipts and deposit information as well as who the contributions were from and will make sure we enter all information correctly so that the required information is available, as it should be, if you are willing and able to work with us.

We apologize for our ignorance in this matter and seek to rectify it as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Vonda Hadaller Mike Hadaller 360-430-8710